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Welcome to October’s edition of
the St. Patrick’s School news-
letter. It was a very busy month
with lots going on. Lots of classes
went out on trips and the month
was finished off with scary cos-
tumes and lots of fun being had
in school as we celebrated
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St. Patrick’s V Gael Scoil Inis
Corthaidh.

This month saw our first soccer match. St. Patrick’s played
Gael Scoil Inis Corthaidh. It was a hard fought match and

the game raced from end to end with plenty of goals
scored. In the end St. Patrick’s came out victorious win-
ning 7-6. Well done everyone for playing so well and thank
you to the great support that was offered by all the spec-
tators.




Jersey Davy.

Also this month we held a Jer-
sey day in aid of GOAL. €324
was raised over the day. The

students and staff looked very

bright in all their tops and kit.
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One of the best days this
month was when we all dressed
up for Halloween. There was )
some very scary costumes
around the school and we had a

fun assembly too. Here are
some scary pictures of the day.
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Days out.

Over the month lots of classes have taken a day out.

Here are just a few.
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month we also had to say goodbye

to Marie Nolan who retired. Have a
great time in your retirement Marie
and best wishes from us all.

What is happening here? If you know what is
happening here come to Class Sycamore and

we may have a treat for you.




QOak news.

Oak has had another very busy month! We planted window boxes in Horticulture with Mairead
and went to Wheelock's for a walk around the woods and for our morning break in the café. The
students have also been very busy being creative in the classroom working on wonderful
artworks on our Autumn and Halloween themes. On the topic of Halloween, the class had great
fun carving pumpkins and comparing them to the original carved turnips! The students were
outstanding at the Beginning of the school year mass in the cathedral and were proud to
represent Saint Patrick's at the mass. They have also been participatingin football, despite the
inclement weather conditions! Everyone is looking forward to a restful midterm break and fo
coming back refreshed for another term of hard work!

October brought some very sad news to St. Patrick’s,
Harvey Smith sadly passed away. His beautiful smile and
socks on his hands will live long in all our memories. Harvey
made so many friends and he is truly missed around the
school. St. Patrick’s would like to extend our sympathy to
his family at this time.

On Thursday 3™ November Ryan McGarr sadly passed
away. Ryan graduated in the summer of 2021. His beautiful
smile and mischievous charm made him many friends at St.
Patrick’s. He will live long in all our memories. St. Patrick’s

would like to extend our sympathy to his family at this
time.




